
Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR THE FERRY WARD – SATURDAY 17 AND SUNDAY 18 AUGUST 2019

A92 Arbroath Road (West Grange Road eastbound) – overnight (8.00pm – 6.00am)
nearside mobile lane closure in both directions on Sunday 18 August for road
marking works.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Bath Street, Broughty Ferry – closed on Monday 26 August for 3 weeks for
footway works.
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